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PE Kit

Dear Parents,

I hope this letter finds you well.

I am writing to address an important matter regarding the Physical Education (PE) kit that has come to our attention. It has been observed that some children have been wearing shorts that are too short for our PE lessons. To ensure a comfortable and appropriate environment for all children, we kindly ask that all shorts worn for PE are an appropriate length.

Specifically, if your child wears cycling shorts for PE, please ensure that they are just above the knee in length. This requirement helps maintain a respectful and distraction-free setting for all children during physical activities.

Furthermore, if you send your child to school in inappropriate PE shorts, you should expect a phone call asking that you bring a suitable replacement for your child to change into for PE.

We appreciate your cooperation and understanding in this matter. If you have any questions or need further clarification, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Thank you for your support.

Sincerely,
[bookmark: _GoBack]

Mr Darren Locke
Headteacher
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